
1

Key, Lori

From: Jen Taylor <t
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 2:37 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Public Comment Ventura County Board of Supervisors Meeting Agenda Item #8 - Read Aloud at 

Meeting

Per the US Constitution, the government’s role is to protect our rights as Americans. A digital vaccine 
passport violates many of those rights including privacy, being treated as an equal, and medical 
choice. We need you to not only cancel the OTHENA contract, but publicly state your opposition to a 
vaccine passport & make it clear to businesses that they will be held liable for discrimination based on 
vaccine status. 
 
As a mother of 3 small children, I cannot understand how our state has moved so far away from truth 
by cancelling school & requiring children to wear masks when this virus has never been a threat to 
them. It shows me that the government is not listening to any science when making decisions on our 
behalf. Please wake up to the long-term damage these decisions are having on future generations. A 
vaccine passport would be a nail in the coffin for our freedoms by giving pharmaceutical companies 
unlimited power over the American people. One size medicine does not work and is a complete 
violation of everything that makes us part of a free country. Do not be passive on this issue, make it 
clear to businesses they may not require any proof of vaccination ever. 
 
 
- Jen Taylor  


